THE BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS
DISTRICT No. 4 — RAMTOWN
HOWELL TOWNSHIP MONMOUTH COUNTY
88 RAMTOWN-GREENVILLE RD,
HOWELL, N.J. 07731-2790

Workshop Meeting, Setember 7, 2015

Due to a conflict with the Labor Day holiday falling on the same day as the Board’s normal
workshop meeting, the September 7, 2015 Workshop meeting was canceled. Adequate notice of
the cancelation was placed at the Howell Township Municipal Complex located on Route 9,
Howell, NJ and the Ramtown Fire house located at 88 Ramtown Greenville Road, Howell, NJ.
The notice also stated the next regularly scheduled commissioners meeting is Tuesday,
September 8, 2015 at 8pm at the Ramtown Fire Co., 88 Ramtown Greenville Road, Howell, NJ.

Respectfully Submitted:

Michael L. A€ampora
Clerk of the Board
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